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Gary Smith1

9/5/2020
These are crosses that I am doing . I started with the small one first then I enlarged it then I redesigned it with 

curved edges.



Richard Spinney2

9/7/2020
100 toys by Santa and 3 helpers.

One  will be a new member when we start up again. His name is David Taylor.



Gerald Wheeler3

9/17/2020
Another one of Gerald's beautiful segmented turnings.



J Goodwin4

8/19/2020
Pictures 1-4

Finally got the island done. Alder and poplar base with walnut and purpleheart for the top and shelves.

Pictures 5

First attempt of a bow tie turned out ok.



John Payne5

8/19/2020
I had a fairly large pecan tree blown down in my yard during Hurricane Laura. Here are a few pieces I have turned so far. All

three pieces are unfinished.

There is plenty of wood to share around if anyone wants some for craft projects or to split for BBQ wood. Pecan is great for the 

wood lathe. It is nice to work with green and dries fairly well. The heartwood can be included. It will crack some but the center 

grain has more and more color down toward the base of the tree.

I'm in the Deweyville area (north of Orange on Hwy 87) if anyone wants some of the pecan. I have a chain saw and can assist as 

desired.


